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16th November 2023 

 
Re: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Information Evening 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
During the summer term this year all children in Year 1 will undertake a Phonics Screening Check.  
This is just one form of assessment to compliment the Teacher Assessment that takes place 
throughout the year. The Phonics Screening Check and Teacher Assessment together will 
enable a comprehensive view of each child’s strengths and areas to develop further in early 
reading and phonics. 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting to explain the Phonics Screening Check process, so that 
you have a clear understanding of how the Phonics will be assessed, the format the Check will 
take and how you can support at home.  
 
You will already be aware from the dates in the Newsletter the meeting will take place on Tuesday 
21st November from 6pm in the School Hall. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Boyle   Mrs Taylor   Mrs Bailey   Miss Collins 
Headteacher   Y1 Teacher   Y1 Teacher   Y1 Teacher 
 


